
Car Park 
closure
Road widening and pedestrian 
improvement works

This Car Park on Macintyre Lane, Yering will be closed from June 
2022. The closure is due to the next stage of works for the Yarra 
Valley Trail. A pedestrian refuge will be constructed to ensure 
safe passage for users of the Yarra Valley Trail to cross Macintyre 
Lane safely.

See below image for alternate car park location. 

For more information contact Yarra Ranges City Council.

1300 368 333
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